
 
Union Pacific Railroad Co.  

UIIA Motor Carriers should log into their UIIA account to access the Union Pacific Roadside Service 
policy under Exhibit 2 of the UPRR’s Addendum to the UIIA.   

 

If you should need help finding the UPRR’s addendum, please contact our office directly via email 
at UIIA@Intermodal.org  

 

Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.uiia.org/motor-carrier-login
mailto:UIIA@Intermodal.org

